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             Mrs Emma Shone 
    Tel: 01223 – 217059 

     es351@medschl.cam.ac.uk  

 

Dear East of England Trainee,  
 
Chief Residents Management and Leadership Development Programme 
 
About the Chief Residents Programme 
We are writing to give you notice about the application process for the 2020-2021 Chief Residents 
Programme.  
 
The Chief Residents Programme has been running since 2010, designed to combine formal 
management training delivered by the Judge Business School combined with project development 
training and developed individual management skills.  It has been fully supported and sponsored by 
Prof Bill Irish and Health Education East of England for which we are very grateful.  
 
Since the start of the programme, about 460 senior trainees have successfully undertaken the 
programme.  
 
2020-21 Programme Delivery 
Due to the Covid 19 pandemic and current social distancing measures, the delivery of the programme 
for 2020-21 will commence online via Zoom.  The delivery of the programme is to be reviewed 
throughout the year as to whether face-to-face delivery of some of the modules may be possible.     
Each of the online programme days will be delivered as two half-day sessions of 3 hours teaching.  
 
2020-21 Application Process 
Eligible applicants for a funded place must be able to demonstrate the following:  
• In an East of England Training Post  
• In a ST5 or above post in August/September 2020, but ideally within 2 years of CCT. 
• Must be able to complete the entire programme which commences in October 2020 until the 

end of June 2021. 
 
Self-Funding Applicants 
The programme is able to accommodate a very small number of self-funding applicants. Applicants 
in this category should apply to Emma Shone on es351@medschl.cam.ac.uk  Places will be allocated 
in early September where space on the programme allows.  
 
Application Timelines  
Applications will be processed by the acute Trust where the applicant will be in post from 
September/October 2020. As a trainee, you are encouraged to make yourselves known to the Medical 
Director in your new Trust if you are interested. 
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For trainees who will be based at Cambridge University Hospitals during the programme, applications 
should be received by Monday 27th July.  CUH applicants will need to submit a short CV and a 200 
word supporting statement. A one page brief outline of a proposed project is also required which will 
be used to assist shortlisting.  Selection for the programme will be through a competitive interview 
process for those shortlisted applicants. Please send applications to Emma Shone 
es351@medschl.cam.ac.uk 
 
Interviews will take place via Zoom in August.   
 
If you have any further questions about the programme, please contact Emma Shone, Programme 

Administrator at es351@medschl.cam.ac.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Dr A K Gupta      Dr Jag Ahluwalia 

Co-director of Chief Residents Programme  Co-director of Chief Residents Programme  
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